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National Women'’s Political Caucus Endorses Marisa DeFranco for Massachusetts' 6th
Congressional District
2014 Candidate for Congress committed to Women'’s Rights

Washington, DC — Washington, D.C. — The National Women’s Political Caucus (NWPC) proudly
endorses Marisa DeFranco as Representative for Massachusetts’ Sixth District. DeFranco is a
passionate leader who is looking to create reforms and ensure women’s rights in Congress.

“Marisa DeFranco has already accomplished so much for women in Massachusetts,” stated
Vice President for Political Planning Donna Lent. “In state government, she has consistently
fought for women’s reproductive rights through legislation that establishes equal pay for equal
work. We are proud to support a candidate who sees women’s rights as a primary concern.”

Marisa DeFranco has served as the Vice President of the Massachusetts chapter of the National
Organization for Women and was also appointed as a Commissioner on the Massachusetts
Commission on the Status of Women. She also runs her own law office, where she has taken

on many pro bono cases, defending victims of violence, immigrants, and families who have been
negatively affected by unjust federal policies.

“Marisa DeFranco’s experience as a human rights advocate and an attorney makes her a
powerful ally for women in D.C. We are excited to see the changes that her hard work will bring,”
said NWPC President Linda Young.

The NWPC, founded in 1971, is a national, non-partisan, grassroots membership organization
dedicated to identifying, recruiting, training and supporting women candidates for elected and
appointed offices at all levels of government.



